
 
 
 
 
 
 
August 27, 2003 
Electronic Bulletin No. 436 
RE: Rescind Peak Season surcharge from PNW 
 
 
 
 
 

Due to current market conditions Pacer Stacktrain has elected to rescind 
the Peak Season Surcharge from our ramp locations in Oregon and 
Washington (POR/SEA).  The Peak Season Surcharge was originally 
announced on July 1, 2003 in Stack Facts #421 and scheduled to take 
effect on September 1, 2003.  
 
If you have any questions regarding this announcement, please contact 
your Pacer Stacktrain Business Development or Pricing Representative. 
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